
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  Neil Jensen, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:   Proceed with Swimming Pool Parking Lot Reconstruction 
 
MEETING DATE:  May 2, 2023 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The next project for the bituminous budget is the swimming pool parking lot.  The lot as 
described in the aerial photo will be completely reclaimed and reshaped.  The pavement will be 
4 inches of bituminous pavement.  Any reclaim that is left over will be hauled out by city staff 
for use elsewhere in the city.   
 
The project has an engineer’s estimate of $170,000.  The bituminous budget is $200,000 for this 
year.   
 
The Public Works Committee has recommended approval of proceeding with quotes.  Staff will 
bring back the quotes for approval at the May 15th meeting.   
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please make a motion to proceed with quotes for the Swimming Pool Parking lot 
Reconstruction Project. 
 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to proceed with quotes for the Swimming Pool Parking lot 
Reconstruction Project. 
 




